
Glensmere,
Ottawa

Room #410, Booth Building,
Sparks Street, OTTAWA

12th October, 1925

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,-
Your letter of

the 9th instant is before me. I am transmitting 
a copy to Sir Gerrge Foster for consideration by 
the Executive Committee of the League of Nations 
Society. Certainly, the question which you 
raise demands attentive consideration.

F

Sir Arthur W.Currie,G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal, McGill University

Montreal, P.Q


